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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Option E
1 message

'Maria Glaser' via SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)
<cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Thu, May 9, 2024 at 1:02
AM

Reply-To: Maria Glaser <maria.glaser@firstmaine.us>
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

I support Option E, for the School Building Plan. It is the best use of taxpayer dollars; it resets the school campus
maintenance plan…one new building, with repairs to the other two, with a master plan going forward, to address future
school needs. Option E also requires the least disruption to students, whose educational lives have already been
negatively impacted by COVID.
Hopefully, the Cape Elizabeth Town council will develop an assessment of all municipal properties, including the
schools, and a Master Plan for appropriate repairs/renovations/replacements as needed, going forward. There has
been a chronic failure of the fiduciary responsibility for maintaining physical plant facilities, sacrificed on the altar of
lower taxes.

Respectfully,
Maria Glaser
Age 79
48 Wildwood Drive

Sent from my iPhone
Maria Glaser
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